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13 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
  
Autumn Term 2022: Teacher Led After School Clubs  
 

Our teachers will be offering the following clubs this term:  
  
Monday: Library Club – Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
Tuesday: Board Games Club – Years 4 & 5 

  Girls Football – Years 5 & 6 
Thursday:  Construction Club – Years 1 & 2 
 

The after-school clubs will run for 10 weeks on a Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday (weeks beginning 19th September 
26th September 3rd October 10th October 31st October 7th November 14th November 21st November 28th November, 
and 5th December). Clubs will not run-on w/c 17th October due to Parents Evening.  
 
All clubs run until 4.00pm. Please collect your child from the school hall at the front of the building. If your child has 
permission to walk home from school (children in Years 4,5,6 ONLY) we will send them home unless somebody is here 
to collect.  
 
Clubs are offered on a first come, first served basis and children can only attend one club. There are a limited number 
of spaces in each club and therefore not all children will get a space. There is no charge for these clubs. 
 
Please visit https://corby.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book your place. The system will become live at 6.00pm 
tomorrow, Wednesday 14th September. You will not be able to book a place until this time. Remember class names 
must be exact otherwise it won’t allow you to log in. If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the 
school office, although no bookings will be made until the system is live. Bookings will close at 6:00pm on Sunday 
18th September. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr A Evans 
Interim Principal 
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